
 

 

The MD of Provost will be installing culverts during the week of May 25th, 2020 on TWP 410 east of RR 94 that will cause the 

closure to traffic on TWP 410 for a time period during the week. This is the map for the detour for traffic that will need to 

continue on TWP 410 west or east. TWP 410 will be blocked at RR 91 and RR 94 only allowing local traffic through. 

R

R

9

1 

TWP 402 

R

R

9

5 


